
 
        May 19, 2005 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members    For the City Council Meeting 
of the City Council      of  May 24, 2005 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATIONS 
 

Recommended Action: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council accept donations received by the City to be 
used as follows: 
 
 
 
Sports Endeavors, Incorporated $4,000.00 To be used for the 2005-06 Sunset 

Concert Series. (Net advertisement 
program).  The donation will be 
reserved in fiscal year 2004-05 and 
appropriated in fiscal year 2005-
06.) 

Anonymous $1,000.00 To be used to purchase a tree to be 
planted on the Greenbelt, near City 
Hall, in memory of Susan Ellis. 

Michael Keegan Value has been 
requested

Four concrete tables with benches 
to be used in the City’s parks. 

  
 
 
Respectfully submitted:     Concur: 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Mohler      Viki Copeland 
Accounting Supervisor      Finance Director 
 
 
 
 
        Stephen Burrell 
        City Manager 
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